TALLAWONG VILLAGE COMMUNITY
CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Location: Tallawong Village Sales
Date: 29t November 2021
Time: 12.00

Chairman: Garry West

Attendance:

Garry West DPIE-appointed Independent Chairman
Sue Lawrence Riverstone Chamber of Commerce
Angela Van Dyke Riverstone Neighbourhood Centre
Grant Madsen Deicorp

Robert Furolo Deicorp

Apologies:

Anita Catalano Metro Trains Sydney

Minutes

1. The meeting opened at 12.05pm and the Chairman welcomed everybody to the
inaugural meeting. An acknowledgement of country was given by Mr West before

he provided a background to the CCC and its purpose.

2. Sue Lawrence suggested that Blacktown City Council should be represented.
Garry mentioned that they felt the burden of responsibility for issues arising
would fall to them and they declined to nominate a member. It was agreed that
we should continue to seek BCC'’s involvement through invitations to attend

meetings whether they are a formal member for not. This approach was felt



9.

appropriate for various local groups including the Police Commander. It was

agreed to invite key stakeholders as appropriate for future meetings.

Robert Furolo provided a project overview, detailing the approval process and
scope of the Tallawong project, including details of the Community Consultative
Strategy and the role of the Project Portal. Questions about the project were

asked and answered.

The Chairman asked that the details of the CCC membership and meetings be
added to the Project Portal. RF agreed to action this.

Grant Madsen provided a project update of the project and advised that
excavation work and the traffic associated with it would be finished by February.
The project would then move to a different phase with increased activity to set

the formwork and concrete pours.

GM also mentioned that the erection of the crane would be undertaken in the
new year. Members discussed the potential for marking this with an event to

include the community.

The Chair agreed to distribute a copy of the Community Consultative Strategy,

the conditions of consent relating to the CCC and the CCC guidelines.

It was suggested a report on the Community Consultative Strategy be provided

for the next meeting.

Discussion about the timing of future meetings agreed that the meetings should
be roughly every 3 months, but this timeline could change depending on the

project issues and community expectation.

The meeting closed at 1.10pm after a light lunch and refreshments.

10.Next meeting Monday 21 March 2022 (TBC)



